
COLLECTORATE,KORAPUT 
(ST &SC Dev. Section ) 

No, 3515 /v-300/2023 

NOTIFICATION 

Dated. 26.09.2022 

Due to unavoidable circumstances the walk in interview for the post of MCT 
which was scheduled to be held on 28.09.2023 at 11.00 AM is hereby postponed to 
07.10.2023 at 11.00 AM. 

District Welfare 0fficer, Koraput 
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